
Welcome to Gryphon Honors Seminar
Summer Reading: Out of the Silent Planet | By C.S. Lewis

● This is not our first Seminar reading. However, the book with which
we will start the year is a sequel to this book. In order to really
understand the sequel, you should read (or re-read) this first part of
the series before school starts.

● First official Seminar reading will be distributed with syllabi on the
first day of school.

● First official seminar meeting – MONDAY, Sept. 9, 2024.

ASSIGNMENT: Re-Read the book. Enjoy.

Recommended – read it in the latter half of August so it’s fresh in your
mind when you come back to school.


